
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If Regional employees need access to these clips, please contact 
your Regional Communications Manager (NWRO – Tom Decker; NCRO – Megan Lehman; NERO – 
Colleen Connolly; SERO – Stephanie Berardi; SCRO – John Repetz; SWRO – Lauren Camarda). If Central 
Office staff (and others outside of DEP) need access to these clips, please email me at kedeibert@pa.gov  
 
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP announces $1.3 million secured in recovery cost for Pool Doctor emergency 
clean up 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2024/08/16/dep-reaches-agreement-recovery-cost-
for-pool-doctor-emergency-response-rochester-beaver-county/74830003007/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania DEP announces $1.3M settlement for Beaver County site 
cleanup 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/08/16/pa-dep-settlement-beaver-county-
cleanup.html  
 
My ChesCo: DEP and Arxada, LLC Reach Consent Decree Over Beaver County Site Cleanup 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/dep-and-arxada-llc-reach-consent-decree-over-
beaver-county-site-cleanup/#google_vignette 
 
York Daily Record: Did you know the literal government red tape was made in York? Time to cut it 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/readers/2024/08/16/getting-pas-economy-on-the-fast-track-by-
cutting-regulations/74810363007/ 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Inside Climate News: After Partnering With the State to Monitor Itself, a Pennsylvania Gas Company 
Declares Its Fracking Operations ‘Safe’ 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/16082024/pennsylvania-gas-company-declares-fracking-
operations-safe/  
 
Citizens Voice: Hearing on solar farm proposed in Lehman Township continued to Monday 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/hearing-on-solar-farm-proposed-in-lehman-twp-continued-to-
monday/article_09c15a7a-5c45-11ef-96d1-9ff472fe1136.html 
 
 
Avian Bird Flu 
 
Record-Argus: Bird flu restrictions cause heartache for 4-H kids unable to show off livestock at fairs 
across US 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/ap/lifestyles/bird-flu-restrictions-cause-heartache-for-4-h-kids-
unable-to-show-off-livestock-at/article_68b9268c-d275-5476-bb1f-c1de10fb1997.html 
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Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: SpaceX will launch a methane satellite to hold super polluters accountable 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/08/16/spacex-methane-satellite-super-
polluters/stories/202408170029  
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Regional outdoor enthusiasts give tour of greater Johnstown amenities 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/regional-outdoor-enthusiasts-give-tour-of-greater-johnstown-
amenities/article_6fe71a44-5bf3-11ef-9ee2-3b134d95592e.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Ospreys and bald eagles soar in latest PA Breeding Bird Atlas survey 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2024/08/18/3rd-pennsylvania-breeding-bird-
atlas/stories/202408140065  
 
Observer-Reporter: A winged delay 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/aug/19/a-winged-delay/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Regional outdoor enthusiasts give tour of greater Johnstown amenities 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/regional-outdoor-enthusiasts-give-tour-of-greater-johnstown-
amenities/article_6fe71a44-5bf3-11ef-9ee2-3b134d95592e.html 
 
Allegheny Front: New law requires native vegetation on Pennsylvania highways 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-law-requires-native-vegetation-on-pennsylvania-highways/ 
 
Bucks County Today: Eco-Friendly Deer Repellent Services Now Available in New Hope 
https://bucksco.today/2024/08/deer-solution-new-hope/ 
 
Daily Local: The Giant Co. announces 2024 Healing the Planet grant recipients 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/08/17/the-giant-co-announces-2024-healing-the-planet-grant-
recipients/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Meadville Tribune: Union Township to discuss solar ordinance 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/union-township-to-discuss-solar-ordinance/article_a494ae92-
5d96-11ef-a7fc-579457de9847.html 
 
Post-Gazette: PACER and PRESS 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2024/08/18/pacer-and-press/stories/202408180119  
  
The Center Square: Officials ignore most Appalachian hydrogen hub worries 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_88a7a5ce-5c0e-11ef-9f76-eb21aaab392a.html 
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Allegheny Front: ARCH2 officials promise greater transparency for hydrogen projects now that it has 
DOE approval 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-appalachia-hydrogen-hub-arch2-transparency/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Smart meter debate: Small group of consumers pushes against a meter mandate in 
Pennsylvania 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/08/17/smart-meters-health-concerns-grid-
puc/stories/202408080081  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Matthew Kandrach | Get ready for soaring power bills 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/columns/matthew-kandrach-get-ready-for-soaring-power-
bills/article_9fdebca0-5a60-11ef-88f9-8f69dd91acfa.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: James Edwards | Get the facts before supporting electric vehicles 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/columns/james-edwards-get-the-facts-before-supporting-
electric-vehicles/article_9e34964c-5bcb-11ef-a070-5b904657d2e0.html 
 
Beaver County Radio: Matzie: Nearly $630,000 secured for new EV charging station in Monaca 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/matzie-nearly-630000-secured-for-new-ev-charging-station-in-
monaca/ 
 
Delaware Valley Journal: Energy Companies Ask Judge to Dismiss Bucks County’s Climate Change Lawsuit 
https://delawarevalleyjournal.com/energy-companies-ask-judge-to-dismiss-buck-countys-climate-
change-lawsuit/ 
 
My ChesCo: PennDOT Announces $7.1 Million in NEVI Funding for Clean Transportation Projects 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/penndot-announces-7-1-million-in-nevi-funding-for-
clean-transportation-projects/ 
 
WVIA: Newton Township solar project faces legal, zoning hurdles 
https://www.wvia.org/news/local/2024-08-13/newton-township-solar-project-faces-legal-zoning-
hurdles 
 
Gettysburg Times: County confuses Butler on solar 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_fbef4e10-5d8f-11ef-b9b4-cf5e57da3eee.html 
 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: Hits and Misses 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/2024/aug/16/hits-and-misses-291/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Government agencies waste money 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers_forum/letter-to-the-editor-government-agencies-
waste-money/article_e36a72d8-598a-11ef-8c21-d74ff0310355.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Guest editorial | Miners' legacy: The good and bad 
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https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/guest-editorial-miners-legacy-the-good-and-
bad/article_5e83c316-5be3-11ef-8b5c-538ff5283a61.html 
 
FOX 56: Abandoned mine site catches fire, no injuries reported 
https://fox56.com/news/local/abandoned-mine-site-catches-fire-no-injuries-reported# 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Reuters: US appeals court scraps natural gas pipeline safety standards 
https://www.reuters.com/legal/us-appeals-court-scraps-natural-gas-pipeline-safety-standards-2024-08-
16/  
 
Tribune-Review: Indiana Township supervisors deny request that could have led to new gas wells and 
fracking 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/indiana-township-supervisors-deny-request-that-could-
have-led-to-new-gas-wells-and-fracking/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Restrictive gas policies hurt Pa. 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-restrictive-gas-policies-hurt-pa/ 
 
 
PFAS 
 
Beaver County Times: How do Pennsylvania drinking water systems fare in testing for 'forever 
chemicals'? 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/state/2024/08/18/pfas-pennsylvania-epa-water-test-results-
interactive-map-forever-chemicals/74848525007/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
New Castle News: SNCB garbage hauler switch approaching 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/sncb-garbage-hauler-switch-
approaching/article_2d8aec98-5be4-11ef-ab75-3b94fcd8b9a7.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Park your car on garbage collection day in Arnold and you risk getting it towed 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/park-your-car-on-garbage-collection-day-in-arnold-and-
you-risk-getting-it-towed/  
 
Delco Times: Radnor Township Environmental Lecture Series presents ‘Microplastics: The Invisible 
Pollutant’ 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2024/08/17/radnor-township-environmental-lecture-series-presents-
microplastics-the-invisible-pollutant/ 
 
Philly Burbs: Trash fees increasing in Middletown, but collection service going to once a week 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/08/17/middletown-waste-management-trash-
disposal-contract-supervisors-taxes-fees-bucks-county/74810319007/ 
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Water 
 
WICU-TV: 14 Dog Swimming Advisories in Place in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51229526/14-dog-swimming-advisories-in-place-in-erie-county 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: The pollution of our waterways belies their beauty 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-the-pollution-of-our-waterways-belies-their-beauty/  
 
WESA: 120,000 pounds of debris pulled from Pittsburgh’s rivers in ongoing cleanup 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-08-19/debris-dredged-pittsburgh-rivers-cleanup  
 
Delaware Currents: Our leaky river basin 
https://delawarecurrents.org/2024/08/19/our-leaky-river-basin/ 
 
Lancaster Online: Lake Aldred being drawn down up to 4 feet for repair work 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lake-aldred-being-drawn-down-up-to-4-feet-for-repair-
work/article_1da29022-5bf0-11ef-9494-cf6959d2a1e4.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Remember the importance of investing in quality water 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/19/letter-remember-the-importance-of-investing-in-quality-
water/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Don't Let Aquatic Weeds Take Over Your Pond! 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/dont-let-aquatic-weeds-take-over-your-
pond/article_4d54625c-6a14-5ad5-8486-dde795bcbe0a.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: ISC will pay for reseeding 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/08/isc-will-pay-for-reseeding/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Saxton council hears water system update 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-hears-water-system-
update/article_c6f78662-5b16-11ef-a612-7b5a157c24f2.html 
 
abc27: Edenville Water Association issues water usage restrictions 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/edenville-water-association-issues-water-usage-restrictions/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania drivers could see a 35% spike in car insurance by end of 2024 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2024/08/17/pennsylvania-drivers-car-insurance-
weather-insurify/stories/202408170037  
 
Bucks County Beacon: Kingdom Provisions Pursued for Acts of Animal Cruelty in a Private Criminal 
Complaint Filed in Bucks County 

https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51229526/14-dog-swimming-advisories-in-place-in-erie-county
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-the-pollution-of-our-waterways-belies-their-beauty/
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-08-19/debris-dredged-pittsburgh-rivers-cleanup
https://delawarecurrents.org/2024/08/19/our-leaky-river-basin/
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lake-aldred-being-drawn-down-up-to-4-feet-for-repair-work/article_1da29022-5bf0-11ef-9494-cf6959d2a1e4.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lake-aldred-being-drawn-down-up-to-4-feet-for-repair-work/article_1da29022-5bf0-11ef-9494-cf6959d2a1e4.html
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/19/letter-remember-the-importance-of-investing-in-quality-water/
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/19/letter-remember-the-importance-of-investing-in-quality-water/
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/dont-let-aquatic-weeds-take-over-your-pond/article_4d54625c-6a14-5ad5-8486-dde795bcbe0a.html
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/dont-let-aquatic-weeds-take-over-your-pond/article_4d54625c-6a14-5ad5-8486-dde795bcbe0a.html
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/08/isc-will-pay-for-reseeding/
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-hears-water-system-update/article_c6f78662-5b16-11ef-a612-7b5a157c24f2.html
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saxton-council-hears-water-system-update/article_c6f78662-5b16-11ef-a612-7b5a157c24f2.html
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/edenville-water-association-issues-water-usage-restrictions/
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2024/08/17/pennsylvania-drivers-car-insurance-weather-insurify/stories/202408170037
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2024/08/17/pennsylvania-drivers-car-insurance-weather-insurify/stories/202408170037


https://buckscountybeacon.com/2024/08/kingdom-provisions-pursued-for-acts-of-animal-cruelty-in-a-
private-criminal-complaint-filed-in-bucks-county/ 
 
Lancaster Online: Lancaster city expands bike-share program, prepares to add electric bikes 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-city-expands-bike-share-program-prepares-to-add-
electric-bikes-lancaster-watchdog/article_d4b89480-5c10-11ef-afca-83ac8c1377ca.html 
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